
THE FRIENDS OF CARLISLE PARK 
Annual General Meeting 
Wednesday 5th July 2017 

at 7.30pm 
 

James Hall, Hampton Prep School, Gloucester Road, Hampton 

 
CHAIR’S REPORT & ELECTION OF NEW COMMITTEE 

PRESENTATION - HEDGEHOGS 
 

MEMBERSHIP OF THE FRIENDS OF CARLISLE PARK IS FREE  
BUT WE CANNOT RUN WITHOUT DONATIONS WHICH WE ARE HAPPY TO TAKE AT THE AGM 

 
You can join the Friends by emailing us 

focpark@gmail.com 
 

Find out more about the park and the Friends by visiting our website 

http://e-voice.org.uk/friendsofcarlislepark/  
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